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Student Council Elections 2014 

Held on 14th November 2014 
 
MPBIM students elected their new student council. The activity led by the chairman 
of the Student Council Committee, Prof. Hemanth Kumar, other committee members 
and his team of young student executives, conducted elections a democratic process 
involving the faculty, staff and students.  There was no interruption in the classes, no 
slogan mongering…. Only a silent compaign.  An admirable effort by the committee 
and energetic students. 
 
A total of 26 students contested for Student Council positions of CEO, CFO, COO 
and heads of Sports, Culture, CSR and Newsletter.  Morning of 14th November, 
Children’s celebrated all over the country,  Prof. Hemanth and his team were busy 
making preparations for the polling in 6 booths each managed by faculty member 
who were the Polling officers and representatives of the candidates. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The counting began at 1.30 Each box was counted by the teams formed for each of 
the positions methodically in the presence of the Polling Officers and student 
representatives, tabulated and displayed.  
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The faculty members met on 18th November 2014 to finalise their nomination of 
students for the Student Council.  The members of the Student Council  of MPBIM 
for the academic year 2014-15 are as follows: 
 

Members Elected by Students 

Designation Name 

C.E.O Bharath G P 

C.F.O Prabhu Pravesh 

Prabhakar 

C.O.O Mithun V 

Cultural Head Arpitha K H  

Sports Head Sangamesh Patil 

Adventure Head Pranav C Mallikarjuna 

C.S.R Head Manohar M 

Newsletter Head Jeffin Jose 

Members nominated by Faculty 

Members 

nominated to the 

Students Council 

by Faculty 

members 

Akash  

 Dharaneesh 

Arpitha N 

 Pooja Kulkarni 

 Shivajit Pandey 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hearty Congratulations to all the Elected Student Representatives 
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